
 

 DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

       WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2024 

 

 
Winter Formal:  LC's Winter Formal "Enchanted Bayou Ball" is on Saturday, January 25! The cost is $50 per 
ticket. All tickets need to be purchased individually through the online Web Store. Tickets will open to seniors 
ONLY next week on Wednesday, December 11 (at 3 p.m.). Tickets will open for juniors on Friday, December 
13 (at 3 p.m.). If there are still tickets available on Monday, December 16, ticket sales will open to sophomores 
(at 3 p.m.) until tickets run out.  Only seniors that turned in the proper paperwork are able to bring an outside 
guest.  Please see Mrs. Collard in room E121 if you have any questions. 

Science Olympiad: Science Olympiad will be selling Candy Grams on Main Street during lunch this 
entire week. Buy either 1 for $1 or 5 for $4 and surprise your friends! 

Astronomy Club: The next Astronomy club meeting will be from 2:15 to 3:15 on Wednesday, 
December 4 in room C323. 

Current Lifeguards: 

IF YOU NEED TO RENEW YOUR CERTIFICATION YOU MUST DO THE FOLLOWING: 
- Complete the Lifeguard written test with a score of 80% or better (during PTE December 4th 
and/or 8th) 

    - Complete Final Skill Scenario #3 (during PTE December 4th and/or 8th) 
-Have completed both Final Skill Scenario #1 (2nd Quarter) and Final Skill Scenario #2 (1st 
Quarter) 

    - Pay $46.00 cash to either Arehart or Downey 
ALL THE ABOVE NEEDS TO BE COMPLETE BY DECEMBER 10TH FOR RECERTIFICATION!!! 

Senior Class Cabinet: The Senior Class Cabinet will have a meeting on Thursday, December 5 in 

C310.  We will be discussing ideas for Senior Banquet, upcoming spirit days, and second semester 
activities.  All eligible seniors are welcome to attend.  If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Peda in 

C310 or Mrs. Schneider in C212.  

Student Council:  Student Council is holding a holiday toy/item drive. Students are asked, if possible, 
to bring in one unwrapped item that will be delivered to the Salvation Army for their Angel Tree Program. 
The drive runs through Friday, December 6. Donated items can be placed in either of the two bins 
placed outside of the main office or the guidance office. If you're in need of service hours, Mrs. Groszek 
is offering up to two per donation. See her with your receipt. 

Senior Baby Ads: DON'T MISS OUT! Attention parents of seniors! There’s limited space left in the 
yearbook for baby ads. Don’t miss this chance to celebrate your student’s journey!  Visit 
www.yearbookordercenter.com and use code 3361 to reserve your yearbook and baby ad today. 

 

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/

